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23rd April 2020 
 
Dear Azure Class,    
 
How are you all? I am missing you all and I hope you are keeping safe and well! 
 
I miss teaching all of you and seeing all the different things you make and do in Azure Class. I miss your 
smiles, your questions and the noise and mess you make! I miss seeing all of the fantastic things you 
make with the creative resources and construction materials, the fantastic pictures you draw and your 
amazing writing as well as when you play together with your friends while sharing, taking turns and 
teaching them the rules of the game.  
 
Whilst the school has been closed I have been spending a lot of time with my 
daughter Lotty. We have been enjoying lots of different activities, playing board 
games, doing homework together, planting flowers on the balcony, doing some 
science experiments and reading books. Together we have learnt new things such 

as how to make a sushi (Japanese food) and I have learnt how to 
plait hair while adding some extensions to Lotty’s hair to make it 
really long.  
 
 

 
We have also enjoyed baking together and have made ‘Babovka’   which is a 
traditional Czech bundt cake, some bread rolls as well as some Easter jam 
biscuits and Easter lamb cake. We celebrated Easter at home and made some 
Easter display on our dining table. We love baking a lot and I hope to bake 
something for you too soon!  
 
 
 
 
 
I hope you are all able to access the online learning and are doing the activities each day. There are lots 
of fun activities on there that you would usually enjoy doing in Azure Class, such as junk modelling, role 
play and construction activities. As well as these activities it is important that you are still learning to 
read your Reception or Year 1 high frequency words and taking part in the daily phonics lessons 
available online! Oxford Owl are also offering free eBooks on their website for you to practise your 
reading!  https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/  
 
I really miss you all and I am looking forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Babs 
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